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To: Mayor Jackola and City Council Date:  December 2, 2024 

From: Ron Whitlatch, Interim City Manager 

Subject: Republic Services Annual Rate Increase 

 
 

I. BACKGROUND 

Republic Services has the franchise for providing solid waste services for the City of 
Lebanon.  The Franchise Agreement states that rates shall be approved by the City Council 
by a Resolution.  Based on the letter submitted by Republic Services, they are proposing a 
3.2% increase for residential customers, effective January 1, 2025. 

   

II. RECOMMENDATION 

 

Attached is a Resolution for approval of a 3.2% Rate Increase for Republic Services, 
effective January 1, 2025.       

 
 
 
 
 

                       


